Northampton Free Library (NFL)

Public Computer Internet Usage: There were 528 computer users in December.

Maintenance: There was a sewage smell in the library, so Boggs came by to check the septic tank. The septic tank turned out to be fine. Bleach and water was poured down the bathroom drains, which eventually improved the problem.

Meeting Room Usage: The meeting room was used 11 times in December.

Staffing: There were no changes in staffing. Daphne and Jazmine did work at Nassawadox while the Accomac library was closed.

Summer Dahlmanns, Branch Manager, Northampton Free Library